
.

September 28, 2018

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about lending discrimination. The Consumer Finan-

cial Protection Bureau is tasked with promoting fairness and in its seven

years has substantially curtailed abusive lending and collection, generating

billions of dollars of refunds to millions of people. Since the acting director-

ship was seized from Ms English no enforcement actions have been initiated

and the agency has been gutted. The fair lending office there is now headed

by Mr Blankenstein who has initiated no anti-discrimination lawsuits and

despite this lack of work and minimal experience has been given the high-

est possible salary with Acting Director Mulvaney’s only explanation being

that nobody could stop him. Recently it has come to light that Mr Blanken-

stein also ran a blog under a pseudonym where he spouted racist attacks on

anti-discrimination efforts in general. This has of course created an uproar

at the agency.

Please assure me that you will fire Mssrs Blankenstein and Mulvaney.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our equitable society.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


